ALAMEDA COUNTY **HEALTH CARE SERVICES**

51 JOHN GLENN DR, OAKLAND

RO# 1160

DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

March 18, 1998 StID # 5495

Mr. Alex Gulyas Golden Gate Airway Facility Sector B *21615 Hesperian Blvd. Ste A Hayward CA 94541

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION (LOP) 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 Alameda, CA 94502-6577 (510) 567-6700 FAX (510) 337-9335

RE: Request for Underground Tank Closure Report for Airport Bld M 104, Oakland Airport, 94614

Dear Mr. Gulyas:

Please provide our office with a copy of the underground storage tank removal report for the 1,000 gallon diesel tank removed from the above referenced site on January 9, 1998. I have spoken today with Mr. Mike Waltermire of Research Management Consultant, Inc. (RMCI) and he stated that Mr. Rob Levit of the Los Angeles FAA office had been sent this report.

Please provide a copy of this report within 14 days or by April 1, 1998.

You may contact me at (510) 567-6765 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Barney M. Chan

Hazardous Materials Specialist

c: B. Chan, files

Dainey M Cha

Mr. M. Waltermire, RMCI, 1746 Cole Blvd., Bld. 21, Suite 300 Golden, CO 80401

Mr. D. Klettke, Port of Oakland, Environmental Department, 530 Waters St., Oakland CA 94607 rptML04

ALAMEDA COUNTY HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY



51 JOHN GLENN DR. OAKLAND

Ro# 1160

March 11, 1998 StID # 5495

Mr. Alex Gulyas Golden Gate Airway Facility Sector B 1615 Hesperian Blvd. Ste A Hayward CA 94541

DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION (LOP) 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 Alameda, CA 94502-6577 (510) 567-6700 FAX (510) 337-9335

RE: Request for Underground Tank Closure Report for Airport Bld M 104, Oakland Airport, 94614

Dear Mr. Gulyas:

Please provide our office with a copy of the underground storage tank removal report for the 1,000 gallon diesel tank removed from the above referenced site on January 9, 1998. I have spoken today with Mr. Mike Waltermire of Research Management Consultant, Inc. (RMCI) and he stated that Mr. Rob Levit of the Los Angeles FAA office had been sent this report.

Please provide a copy of this report within 14 days or by March 26, 1998.

You may contact me at (510) 567-6765 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Barney M. Chan

Hazardous Materials Specialist

c: B. Chan, files

ave a dhe

Mr. M. Waltermire, RMCI, 1746 Cole Blvd., Bld. 21, Suite 300 Golden, CO 80401

Mr. D. Klettke, Port of Oakland, Environmental Department, 530 Waters St., Oakland CA 94607

rptM104